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Melanie Coghlan

From:
Sent: Monday 6 April 2020 12:33
To: Noel Sheehan
Subject:
Attachments:

Hi Noel, 
 
Hope you are well. 
 
I am updating you on our COVID status here in  
 
On Saturday 4/4/20 at 4.30pm  I received a call from  to inform me that members tested 
positive for Covid 19. 

 had been working night duty. 
 
Staff Contact tracing has been done and there are  staff off on self-isolation. 
 
From the residents perspective : 
The residents  are all being cared for using  standard and droplet precautions . 
Residents with symptoms are being isolated with full PPE (  residents ) 
 
 
Please feel free to give me a call . 
 
Thanking you, 
Regards, 
 

 
 

 
  

  
 

 
 

 
 




